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 3 October 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

To celebrate the end of term and to get into the festive spirit, the English department is looking 

to take Year 6 pupils to the Gordon Craig Theatre in Stevenage to watch The New Adventures of 
Peter Pan. This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to experience live theatre locally and 
is a great introduction to live drama that they will encounter again for their GCSEs.  
 

The visit will be during the week commencing 2 December 2024. The show will start at 13:15 
and last for approximately 2.5 hours. We will travel to and from school on a coach.  
 

The cost of the ticket and coach travel will be approximately £21. The overall cost will be 

cheaper if more pupils attend.  
 

I would be grateful if you could register your child's interest in attending this trip by completing 

the form below by Monday 7 October. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfL3FPF2PQE2SdPwmHF7Zkg1M7HOygUYgy-
8taOZY-H3MzD1g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Yours sincerely   

 
 

Mrs A Basra 
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